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God's Creatures Ministry is thankful for... Coalition for Animals - Evolve to Non-Violence

CFA was founded in 1994 and is a non-profit parent organization which offers opportunities for other animal
welfare and rescue organizations in New Jersey to obtain their 501-C-3 nonprofit designation from the IRS.
Currently there are 18 animal rescue/welfare organizations, including GCM, (member since 2002), operating
under the umbrella of Coalition for Animals. Through meetings and events, these groups are able to support
and help each other in their missions and goals of helping animals. Another pursuit is humane education in
order to inspire the next generation of animal rescuers and activists. CFA is currently fundraising to self-
publish a children's book of true rescue stories. Rose-Reina-Rosenbaum has been President of CFA since
2000. CFA website

Teaching and Practicing Compassion for Animals

Thankful for Your Support

Thank you for continuing to support our work through your
donations. Pictured here is Phil, a happy 6 year old cat of
a recently deceased GCM member, who is now in a foster
home. He has been given medical attention, been
neutered, and has tested positive for feline AIDS

He is extremely affectionate and can be adopted to a new
home. Email info@Godscreaturesministry for information
and an application.

Check out or website for more resources!
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http://coalitionforanimals.org
http://www.godscreaturesministry.org

The Plant-Based Diet : God's Original Diet

Genesis 1:29 "Behold | have given you every herb
bearing seed which is upon the face of all the earth,
and every tree, in which the fruit of the tree yielding
seed; to you it shall be for meat."

World Vegan Month is celebrated around the world
to recognize how far the lifestyle has come and to
highlight how beneficial it is to ALL God's Creation.

Please share this newsletter with family & friends

We thank you and wish you all a blessed and cruelty
free Thanksgiving!

God's Creatures Ministry | Website

Let gratitude be the
pillow upon which you
kneel to say your
nightly prayer. And let
faith be the bridge you
build to overcome evil
and welcome good.
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Your support lets us continue helping animals

Donate on our Website

Donations may also be mailed in:
God's Creatures Ministry
P.O. Box 3666
Wayne, NJ 07470
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